
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wow, I can’t believe we are in our last month of 2020. 

What a year! The Academy is so thankful to have such 

amazing families at our school. Thank you for being with 

us through all of the changes that we have all had to face 

this year. Let’s make this last month a great one, and 

bring some Christmas cheer!  

Wishing your family a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year!  

Letters to Santa!  
Great news! The Academy has once again set-up a 

direct mail line to the North Pole. We have established a 

mail box in the front lobby just for letters to Santa. Kids 

can write letters to the big man all month long. Drop them 

in the mailbox and Santa will post a return letter to their 

home! Make sure that all letters include a legible name 

on them so Santa knows where to send his replies. 

 

Ugly Sweater Day  
Tuesday, December 15th will be our annual school wide 
Ugly Christmas Sweater Day/ Christmas Spirit Day. Have 
fun and dress your kiddos in their best (or worse) holiday 
getup!  

 

Pajama Day  
We will also be having a school wide Pajama Day on 

Friday, December 18th. Come in your coziest PJs but 

please remember your jackets and shoes for outside 

play! 

 

Closed for the Holidays 

The Academy will be closing early on December 24th at 

3:00 pm for Christmas Eve and we will be closed 

Christmas day.  

We will also be closing early on December 31 at 3:00 pm 

for New Year’s Eve and we will be closed January 1st. 

 

Chippy the Elf is back! He is visiting 

from the North Pole to keep an eye on all 

the kids. Look for him all over the school 

every day. 

Rudolph Christmas Craft 

Materials: 

Paper Tube – Toilet Roll/Kitchen Roll 

Brown Paint 

Googley Eyes 

Red Pom-Pom 

PVA Glue 

Sticky Tape 

Start with a trip to the local park or woods 

and have a blast searching for antler twigs! 

Next, paint the paper tube brown. 

Tape the twigs into the inside of the paper 

tube. 

Finish off by sticking the googley eyes and 

pom-pom onto the paper tube to create a 

face! 


